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Dear Sir/Madam, 

To mark the occasion of IDAHOT (International Day against 

Homophobia, Transphobia and Biphobia) 2016, the Permanent 

Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the EU invites 
you to a roundtable discussion on: 

 

Reconciling religion and LGBTI: 

Implications for the EU’s External Policy 

with perspectives from religious LGBTI persons and organizations 

on Tuesday 17 May 2016, 10:00-12:00 

at the Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, 
4-10 Avenue de Cortenbergh, Brussels, Belgium 

 

The event will feature a panel of experts from different religious 

organisations, other NGO’s and the EU institutions, who will share their 

views on how the EU and its interlocutors can work together towards 

finding common ground between religion and sexual orientation and 
gender identity. 

After short presentations by the panelists, representatives from 

Member States, EU institutions and NGO’s present in the audience will 

be invited to participate in the discussion. 

Kindly RSVP to bre-ish-rsvp@minbuza.nl by Friday 13 May 2016 
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